
From: Kaila Dodge <kaila.dodge@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Saturday, April 20, 2024 10:22 AM
To: WebMail - Admin <Admin@cityofwhittier.org>
Subject: Don’t cut the trees!

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

DO NOT CUT THE TREES IN WHITTIER. it will look so ghetto! The trees provide such beautiful curb
appeal and character to this city.

RECEIVED ON: April 20, 2024
Council Meeting: April 23, 2024 
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